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"Building confidence, knowledge 
and independence” 
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Dates to remember 

Sports Carnival        -      3rd September 

Vaccinations           -       10th September 

   Yr 7 boys & girls 

   Yr 9 boys only 

    

Term 3 has been exciting for our school.  We 
have been the lucky recipients of two 
donations. Firstly, I would like to thank the 
Bangor Brumbies Soccer Club, for their kind 
donation of $1000 for the purchase of 
sporting equipment for our ever keen sporting 
students.   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
Steve and Tony presented the cheque to 
Carinya School on the 25th July. Thanks guys! 
Secondly, I want to extend our gratitude to 
the Hurstville Rotary Club, who have provided 
Carinya School with a new interactive 
whiteboard for class 1. The staff and students 
are excited and hope they can personally thank 
the Rotary Club for their generosity. 
Carinya School continues to provide a quality 
education for our students and the kindness 
shown by these community groups help us to 
provide the resources necessary to engage and 
motivate our students.  
 Janelle Radke 
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Education Week 2013 

A very big thank you to all 
families who were able to visit 
our school and explore our 
classrooms with their child. 

The morning gave our school an 
opportunity to showcase a few 
of the excellent programmes 
currently running across our 
classes and it was a time for our 
students to shine. 

In celebration of National Tree 
Day, the students planted a 
lemon, orange and mandarin tree.  
Congratulations to the students 
who assisted with the digging 
and planting and to those who 
prepared a scrumptious morning 
tea. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Student Teachers 

We welcome student teachers 
to our school this term.  They 
have chosen a great school to 
attend and will learn many skills 
from our high quality staff. 

Coles Oatley 

Work experience is a compulsory 
learning for all students in year 
10.  It is an opportunity for 
students to develop independent 
skills in the employment sector. 

For most, the work experience 
program gives students an insight 
into real working conditions and 
hands on experience in a field 
that they would like to pursue 
after completing their schooling. 

Our work experience co-ordinator 
is full of praise for the students 
who are taking part in the 
programme. 

Congratulations Kelvin, Robert, 
Eliza, Daniel and Hasan. 

 

Technology 

Our ongoing commitment to 
making our school a leader in 
technology has taken another very 
positive step with our purchase of 
another set of IPads for our 
students.  Some of the technology 
outcomes being produced at 
school are really outstanding. 

Class 2, our senior group, 
collaborated to film and produce a 
movie.  The movie was directed by 
Daniel Wilson and this involved 
designing a story board, 
developing props, arranging music, 
lighting, filming and editing on the 
IPad and the desktop computer.  

 

 

 



 

 

 

  Sport continues to be an enjoyable 
part of the week, with students 
participating in gymnastics, 
cricket, basketball and dodge ball 
on Tuesday afternoons. Save the 
date for Tuesday 3rd September 
because it is time once again for 
our School Sports Carnival! We will 
send more details home soon, but 
just like last year, parents, carers 
and friends are invited to join us 
and there will be a sausage sizzle 
afterwards. 

Ryan and Stephen - Class 
4 

This semester in class four we 
have been busy getting 
physical! We have been 
focusing on healthy lifestyles 
and what it is to have both a 
healthy body and mind. We 
have been looking at healthy 
food and energy input verses 
physical output of energy. We 
have started a veggie patch 
and are beginning to look at 
fast food alternatives that 
exist in our communities. We 
are also beginning to get out 
of the classroom and look at 
the physical environment and 
how mathematics is all around 
us and how we encounter it 
every day without us even 
knowing it. It has been a busy 
year and certainly is not 
slowing down. Well done class 
four!  Get active! 

Ryan & Steve 

 

 

Hi my name is Nathan Soter, I am 
in class 1.  I like coming to Carinya 
School.  Every day at lunchtime the 
teachers on duty organise activities 
for the students.  My favourite day 
is Thursday because we go to 
Mortdale for Community Access.  
We get to go to Subway and order 
our lunch, and then when we all get 
our lunch we sit together as a class 
and talk.  It’s really good fun. 

Thank you 

 

 

Nathan Soter.  Class 1 

 

 

Cup Cake Day 

On Wednesday 21st August the 
SRC members will be selling 
cupcakes for 50cents.  All money 
raised from the sale of the cakes 
will be donated to the RSPCA. 
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This term students have been learning about Bullying in their PH/H/PE lessons and by watching 
film clips and skits performed at assembly. Bullying is defined as any behaviour that tries to hurt or 
intimidate another person and that is ongoing (it happens more than once or twice-it’s not an 
accident). Bullying can be verbal, physical or cyber and involves someone trying to be more 
powerful than someone else. We have been learning how bullying usually happens away from 
teachers and how important it is for bystanders to speak up and say something to the bully and to 
help the victim. It is also important to be assertive when faced with bullying. There are new 
posters up around the school and teachers have been handing out lots of rewards for students 
showing friendly behaviour. 

Let’s continue to work to together to make sure bullying stops here! 

  

  Say Stop 
        Walk Away 

 Talk to Someone 
 

 Anti Bullying at Carinya School  



Students from Class 1 and Class 9 will 
have their artwork displayed at the Art 
Exhibition at Dulwich Hill High School. 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

School Gardens 

Our General Assistant is asking for 
donations of plants for the school 
gardens. 

If you have any Agapanthus plants or 
any small low maintenance plants (as 
they need to survive over the summer 
holidays) could you please drop them to 
the school. 

Many thanks 

 

 



 

 


